
I would like for you to deny this request.  I attended the meeting that Angelic Ministries held at Grace 
Baptist Church as well as many other concerned citizens.  It was unanimous that Angelic Ministries was 
not able to answer all of our questions. 

This is changing the face of our community where my family decided to make a home and put down 
roots.  My father is an addict and I lived with the relapses, stealing and lying that comes along with 
addiction first hand.   

It was clear at the meeting this is their first boarding house and that they could not answer the 
community’s questions or put our minds at ease about this facility. 

I ask that you consider your own families, would you rule in favor of this within your own neighborhood? 

This hits close to home to me and I know first hand there are no guarantees, lots of broken promises 
and lots of “I’ll do better”. 

I am asking that you please deny this request. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


